

## Republic of the Philippines DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION

## Regional Office IX, Zamboanga Peninsula

Airport Road, Tiguma, Pagadian City Telefax: (062)-215-3747 Tel: (062)-215-3745



REGIQNAL MEMO No. 92 s,2018

TO

All Schools Division Superintendents

Attention

Information Technology Officers

Subject

Submission of Validated DCP Recipients for 2018 and 2019

including the 2019 proposed recipient schools

Date July 3, 2018

- 1. To facilitate the procurement of 2018 and 2019 DCP Procurement by the ICTS, all division offices are required to validate the 2018 and 2019 DCP recipients with required format as stated in the DepEd Memo Dated June 4, 2018. The recipient list of respective divisions and format can be downloaded on this link http://bit.ly/R9DCP. Deadline of submission will be on or before July 13, 2018 to the Regional Office through the ICT Unit for consolidation.
- 2. For more information and inquiries, all concerned may contact the Unit Head, Information and Communication Technology Unit, Region IX, Tiguma, Pagadian City at telephone number: (062) 215 3747 / (062) 925 2275 or through email address: jekyll.cadungog@deped.gov.ph.
- 3. Please be guided accordingly.

DR. ISABELITA M. BORRES, CESO III

Director IV Regional Directo